
    
 
July 22, 2008 
 
Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
RE:  Case 08-E-0203 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
Attached please find Revised Leaf Number 6 of PSC No. 1 – Electricity for the Village of 
Bergen (the “Village”), issued July 22, 2008 to become effective September 1, 2008.  This 
revision is being made so that the Concurrence Tariff will reflect no change in rates or 
calculation of charges, but will merely bring the Village in line with current municipal 
electric department tariffs. 
 
As this filing makes further revisions to the Village’s original filing, permission is also 
requested for a waiver from the Commission’s regulations governing newspaper publication 
of the further revisions. 
 
The Village asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 
 
 Frank W. Radigan 
 Hudson River Energy Group 
 237 Schoolhouse Road 
 Albany, NY  12203 
 Tel:  (518) 452-2585 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
For Village of Bergen 

 
Frank W. Radigan 
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